
Our Mission:  The Dunlap School Community empowers all students to reach 

their individual potential                  

October 4, 2019 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

10/4 2nd grade farm field trip  

10/7 Spook Meeting in Principal’s 
office 6:30-7:30P 

10/11 Picture Retake Day 8a 

10/11 Life Skills cookie sale in 
the cafeteria 

10/12 Pumpkin Decorating Day 
10/14 Columbus Day No 
School 

10/16 Board Meeting DHS 6p 

10/17 PTO Meeting at WW 

10/18 End of grading period 1 
10/19 Spook Spectacular  
11a-3p in the WW gymnasium 
 
10/24 & 10/25 Teacher 
Conferences NO SCHOOL 
 
10/31 Halloween Parties 

     Wilder– Waite Web Facebook: www.facebook.com/wilderwaite    

           @WilderWaite323 #323Learns #WWRocks      

site: www.dunlapcusd.net/wilderwaite 
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5th Grade Parents 

For the 18th consecutive year, Dunlap 
5th grade students and their parents 
are invited to attend Space Camp at 
the U.S. Space and Rocket Center in 
Huntsville, Alabama. All district 5th 
graders are welcome to attend!  

An informational meeting for interest-
ed students/parents will take place in 
the WW cafeteria on Octo-
ber 17, at 5:30 PM.  Inter-
ested families should do 
their best to attend for trip 
information and sign-up 
instructions. 

Spook Spectacular is right around the corner! Your continued support through raffle tickets sales 
is greatly appreciated!  If you have not turned in your permission slip to sell raffle tickets you 
still have time! Extra slips are in the office!  

Save money by returning your advanced wristband form by October 16th! You will be receiving 
the wristband slip very soon! On October 12th, from 9am-11am we will be decorating pumpkins 
in the gym and we hope to see you there! Our final Spook meeting for committee chairs is Octo-
ber 7th at 6:30pm. The sign up genius will be completed soon, so please sign up as a volunteer to 
make our Spook Spectacular event a success this year. Contact Heather Huber 
@ hmhuber81@yahoo.com for any questions.  

$10 Donations for our basket raffle is welcomed. Please contact Kim Barnes 
@ kabarnesuk05@gmail.com for basket raffle donations. Food donations for the Sweet Shoppe 
are also welcomed. Traditionally our Sweet Shoppe has been full of donated sweets from our 
Wilder-Waite families. If you are interested in donating some of your delicious specialties, please 
contact Kim Harken via email at  kkn9903@yahoo.com  

Remember to save the date for our annual Spook Spectacular on Saturday, October 19 from 

 11a-3p 

 

Mr. Hansen and Mrs. Blayney went 
all out for mismatch day during 

homecoming week! 

http://www.dunlapcusd.net/wilderwaite
mailto:hmhuber81@yahoo.com
mailto:kabarnesuk05@gmail.com
mailto:kkn9903@yahoo.com


WHAT’S FOR LUNCH?? 

 

Monday, 10/7:  Cheeseburg-
er, ever crisp fries, baked beans, 
jonnypop, fruit, milk 

Tuesday: Cheese omelet, 
mini pancakes, potato triangle, 
baby carrots, fruit, milk 

Wednesday: Chicken Stix , 
mashed potatoes w/ chicken gra-
vy, green beans, wheat roll, fruit, 
milk 

Thursday: McRib, ever crisp 
fries, steamed carrots, fruit, milk  

*First day Pizza Munchable will 
be served 

Friday:  Bosco Sticks, corn, 
tossed side salad, teddy gra-
hams, fruit, milk 

 

*Garden Chef Salads are available daily 
as an alternate to the hot lunch. Stu-
dents would indicate their preference for 
salad during hot lunch count each morn-
ing. Price is $2.20. 

 Don’t forget to check the  
virtual backpack on 
the district website for 
activity flyers. Go to 
www.dunlapcusd.net and 
click on “virtual back-

pack/fliers” on the top of the page. 
Be sure to check the backpack each 
week to keep up on all the  activities 
available for your family (or sign-up 
for weekly updates to be emailed to 
you). Current postings include: 

Peoria Playhouse Be Anything 

Dunlap Youth Wrestling 

YMCA Winter Youth Activities 

Future Eagles Tennis 

Youth Lacrosse Youth Boys 
Camp 

HS-Give rugby a try 
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FROM THE PTO.... 

The next PTO Meeting is on Thursday, October 17th at 6:30 p.m. 
in the school cafeteria.  We hope you can join us. 

Parent Teacher Conferences: 

Conference dates are Thursday, 10/24, and Friday 10/25.  Please 
note that these are student-led conferences, so your child must 
be with you. 

You will click on the link for the teacher, find a time that works for 
your schedule, click the sign up box next to the time, then click 
submit and sign up at the bottom of the page.  Please put your 
child's name in the comment box. 

The sign-up genius will email you a reminder 2 days prior to your 
appointment.   

Box Top Collection 
Time 

We will be collect-
ing clipped Box 

Tops from Tuesday 10/1-10/8 

Please double check to make 
sure the Box Tops you clip 
have not expired.  Also,  keep 
scanning those receipts!!   

If you have any questions, 
please email Kim at  

kabarnesuk05@gmail.com 

Munchables start Thursday October 11 as another meal option for lunch. 

The Munchable will be the same price as the meal ($2.20) and it will include 
a clear recycled container and all of the items to make a pizza: 

Loco bread (flat bread quartered) 

Turkey pepperoni 

Mozzarella and cheddar cheese  

Marinara dunk cup 

Fruit 

Scooby Doo fruit snacks 

Picture Retake Day 

10/11/2019 

If you would like to have a 
photo retaken of your student, 

you must please return the 
COMPLETE photo package that 

was sent home. 

 

http://www.dunlapcusd.net

